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St. Ignatius Chapel Announcement
Second Sunday of Lent
16t March 2025

1. Baptism for children and babies will take place on Sunday, April 20, at 2 PM in
the Chapel. Parents wishing to have their children or babies baptized on that day
can register at the Chapel office after Mass.

2. To offer the faithful and students of Wah Yan College an opportunity to reflect on
the Passion of Jesus and God's salvation, the Chapel will hold the "Stations of
the Cross" in Cantonese every Friday on March 21, March 28, April 4, and April
11, at 4:00 PM. Everyone is welcome to participate. Additionally, "Lenten Offering
Envelopes" are available at the entrances of the Chapel. Please return these
envelopes on Good Friday, April 18, to have them presented during the liturgy.

3. To align with the diocese's celebration of the 2025 Jubilee Year, our chapel will
host a Spiritual journey and a Passover journey focused on faith and spiritual
guidance. The details are as follows:

The Spiritual journey is scheduled for Saturday, March 30, and will be conducted
in Cantonese from 2:30 PM to 4:30 PM. We are honored to have Mr. Matthew
Chu, a Catholic educational psychologist, as our speaker.

The Passover journey is scheduled for Palm Sunday, April 13, and will be
conducted in Cantonese and Mandarin from 2:00 PM to 5:00 PM. We are honored
to have Fr. Lawrence Yiu Shun Kit, as our speaker. Everyone is warmly invited
to participate and join us in glorifying the Lord.

4. The chapel has extended its opening hours for prayer from 7:15 AM to 5:15 PM
on Monday through Saturday.

5. Our chapel will host a "2025 Pilgrimage to Japan,” scheduled from June 22 to
June 27. The itinerary will include visits to significant sites such as the Memorial
Park for the 26 Martyrs of Japan, the Nagasaki Museum of Human Rights and
Peace, the Nagasaki Atomic Bomb Museum, and various Catholic churches and
Jesuit sites in Nagasaki. This pilgrimage aims to deepen participants'
understanding of the martyrs' strong faith and the development of the Catholic
Church in Japan. For inquiries and registration, please visit the parish office or
call 2359-4407.

The above announcements have been posted at the entrances of the chapel and
on the chapel website for reference.



